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16 March 2010 Reg. No: P0914-01

Dear Mr Hamill

I acknowledge receipt on, 16th March 2010, of information that was submilted with your
IPPC licence application, Reg. No. P0914-01, marked “Confidential”.

I am to advise you that the information will be assessed by the Agency to determine

whether it is essential for the processing of your IPPC licence application and, if so,
whether it should be deemed confidential or re-submitted in a non-confidential format.

Yours sincerely,

Programme Officer
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use

Wattachments



